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EXECUTIVE SUMMARY 

Management Directive (MD) 3.56, “Micrographics Management,” has been eliminated. When 
the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission deployed the Agencywide Documents Access and 
Management System in 1999, the NRC stopped creating new micrographics materials and 
ended its micrographics management program. Thus, those portions of MD 3.56 that address 
the creation of new micrographic materials are no longer needed and are being deleted. 
Because certain NRC records in micrographic form are still used occasionally, those 
applicable portions of MD 3.56 that address their use and retention are included in MD 3.53, 
“NRC Records and Document Management Program”; NUREG-0910, Rev. 4, “NRC 
Comprehensive Records Disposition Schedule”; or other guidance and procedures. 
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